
 
Boundaries, population on tap for VS planning meeting 
Posted: Monday, August 24, 2009 5:24 PM CDT 

A public workshop to discuss the Valley Springs Community Plan will be held 
Thursday. The meeting will focus on area population, and boundary choices. 
 
Valley Springs Community Plan consultants will hold the workshop to present 
future growth projections, what it means to be in a community plan, community 
plan components and boundary alternatives for the public to discuss and select. 
 
The meeting will be held from 6 to 8:30 p.m. in the Valley Springs Elementary 
School Multipurpose Room, 240 Pine St. Refreshments will be provided. 
 
For more information call Tyler Summerset at 754-2094. To see PowerPoint 
presentations, maps, slideshows, frequently asked questions and more, visit the 
Valley Springs Community Plan page at the Calaveras Council of Governments 
Web site, calacog.org/vs_cbtp.shtml. 

 
 


